
 

Action Taken Report 2017-18 
 

 To further strengthen our alumni.  

Alumni contributed as speakers, sponsors and helped in giving internships, placements and projects 

to our B.Sc. and M.Sc. students  

 To work on building the corpus fund.  
We are continually building our corpus fund through the finance generated via the host of seminars 

and workshops conducted and the trips organized for the students and exploring other sources.  

 To enhance our partnerships and collaborations with other Institutes- Industry, Research 

Institutes, NGO’s, GO’s for academic and research purposes.  

We have 176 linkages this year and various collaborations with academic and research institutes, 

food and textile and apparel related industries, hotels, hospitals, schools, GOs, NGOs and 

professional bodies. An MOU of the FND Department with Jaihind College was renewed for three 

years  

 To analyse the feedback obtained from the students regarding the updated syllabi at different 

levels  
The syllabus revision approved in the last academic year has been implemented for TYBSc and MSc 

2 from this academic year. This year feedback about the curriculum has been collected from 

graduating students, parents, alumnae and employers by use of digital Google forms  

 Department of Foods, Nutrition and Dietetics is planning to organise 1. Half day Seminar 

during National Nutrition Week. 2. Short term courses e.g.: HACCP for students 3. Capacity 

Building Workshop for different target groups on Breastfeeding and Complementary feeding. 

4. Half day Seminar to commemorate “Word Breastfeeding Week” in 2017-18.  
Half day Seminar during National Nutrition Week done with in collaboration with AFSTI .HACCP 

training, Capacity Building Workshop and Half day Seminar to commemorate “Word Breastfeeding 

Week” conducted. 

 Department of Human Development plans to organise Conference on “Child Development and 

Neurodevelopmental Disorders: A Rational approach” in collaboration with New Horizons 

Institute of Education and Research and Tata Institute of Social Sciences in January 2018  
Yes¸ but not with TISS, with Indian Academy of Pediatrics.  

 Department of Textiles and Fashion Technology plans to start two new Masters programmes 

(Self-Financed) and a value added course in STYLING in collaboration with Orange Trees.  
Yes(An MOU was signed between the Department and Orange Tree)  
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